STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

PO Box 47775 » Olympia, Washington 98504-7775 = (360} 407-6304
711 for Washington Relay Service » Persons with a speech disability can call 877-833-6341

August 30, 2017

" Craig Fulton, P.E., Director of Public Works and Utilities
Public Works and Utilities Department

321 East 5™ Street

Port Angeles, WA 98362-0217

RE:  Construction Quality Assurance Plan, July 2017 for WW 02-05 Biosolids Dewatering Project,
“Port Angeles Wastewater Treatment Plant -

Dear Mr, Fulton:

Pursuant to Revised Code of Washington (RCW) 90.48.110, and Chapter 173-240 Washington
Administrative Code (WAC), the above-referenced Construction Quality Assurance Plan (CQAP) has
been reviewed and is hereby Approved. One copy of the approved document is being returned for your:
records. We understand that engineers may make minor revisions and clarifications to the review copy
submitted to the Department of Ecology (Ecology).

This approval shall not relieve the owners of this facility from any responsibilities or liabilities as a result
of noncompliance with the discharge permit during construction or in operation of facilities approved
herein.

Prior to completion of construction, an operation and maintenance manual prepared in accordance with
WAC 173-240-080 must be submitted.

Upon completion and prior to the use of the above-referenced project or portions thereof, the enclosed
Declaration of Construction of Water Pollution Control Facilities shall be completed and returned with
one complete set of as-built drawings by the professional engineer in responsible charge of inspection of
construction of the project.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Dainis Kleinbergs, Facility Manager,
Municipal Operations Unit at (360) 407-7050 or dainis.kleinbergs@ecy.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Sl
Richard Doenges, Manager

Southwest Regional Office
Water Quality Program

Enclosures

oo Jeff Bender, P.E., Civil Engineer, City of Port Angeles
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Public Works ‘__&_ Utilities Depa_nfnent

July 10, 2017

Mr. Dainis Kleinbergs, P.E. .
Department of Ecology o | S .
Water Quality Program. ' ' ‘ : :

- PO Box 47775

- Olympia, WA 98504-7775

RE: WW02-05 Biosolids Dewatering Projeét, Port Aﬁgéles Wastewater Treatment Plant
- Dear Mr. Kleinbergs:

As a condition to the Project Approval for the above referenced project, received March 31, 2017,
-+ - the City has prepared the attached Construction Quality Assurance Plan (Plan) in accordance with
o WAC173-240-075. This Plan is being submitted for the Departments review and approval

Bids were received and opened on June 13, 2017. Rognlin’s Inc. of Aberdeen, WA is the lowest
responsible bidder with a bid amount of $1,203,119.68. Project award will be requested from City
Council on July 18, 2017. It is anticipated that the Notice to Proceeded will be issued to the
Contractor on August 7, 2017, :

If you need additional information or have questions, please contact me at jbender@cityofpa.us or
(360)417-4809. Thank you for your assistance. :

Sincerely, M
o A fefffey S Bender, P.E.
Civil Engineer II _ ‘

Attachments: 2017-7-10 Construction Quality Assurance Plan
2017-3-31 DOE Project Approval :

ce: File
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